
JOINT MEETING BETWEEN RED CROSS KENYA-
KAREN LANGATA BRANCH AND PEER 
COUNSELLING CLUB-CEES 

 
Date and time:  
Wed, 2015-11-18 11:15  
Location / Venue:  

QC BOARD ROOM 

On Wednesday 18th November 2015, Red Cross Kenya-Langata Branch officials held a meeting with Members of 
Peer Counseling club-CEES. Among the attendance were Assistant Dean of Students, student leaders-SONU 
Governor, UNESA Chair and UNESA secretary General. 

While addressing the meeting Assistant Dean of students encouraged students to take the opportunity and participate 
fully in the activities of Red-Cross Kenya and expressed her appreciation to the Red-Cross Langata Branch for the 
tiresome work they did during the April 2015 power explosion in the college. 

During the meeting the club members were sensitized on Red-Cross activities, principles, core values, volunteering 
and affiliation among others. It was unanimously agreed that club members will work with Red-Cross in the 
mentorship program from January 2016 and therefore training shall be organized in the due course to equip students 
with relevant skills on mentorship, basic disaster management skills among other skills before the start of the 
program. 

The Red-Cross Langata branch also invited students to the Malindi Marline Park Youth Camp which shall be held 
from 11th -18th December 2015. The activities that will be covered include; Community service, Disaster 
Management, HIV/AIDS, Entrepreneurship, First AID, Tracing, Dissemination, and Nutrition among other 
activities. Charges will be ksh.5000 per person to cater for transport and food. 

 


